
	
  

 

 
 

    Programs for Children 
 

 
Fresno State Programs for Children (PFC) is responsible for the management and operation of three on-campus child 
care sites. PFC provides child care services to the children of Fresno State students, faculty, and staff.   
 
A primary source of funding is from the State Department of Education and PFC is committed to giving priority to those 
student families meeting State eligibility requirements. Secondary funding is provided through parent fees, student body fees, 
campus department funds, and Federal grant and contract funds.  
 
The Board of Directors for Fresno State Programs for Children is comprised of students, faculty, staff, and community 
members.  
 
Management and accounting services are provided by the California State University, Fresno Association. 
 
More information regarding Fresno State Programs for Children may be viewed at the following link:  

http://www.auxiliary.com/pgm_child.shtml 
 


